
 
                          
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  Mr. Michael A. Mussallem, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of 
Edwards Lifesciences invited Assist. Prof. Dr. Vajiraya Buasri, NCSWT Vice President, 
to thank NCSWT for taking part in volunteering activity project of the 5 00  participants 
of Edwards Lifesciences Japan & Asia-Pacific Sales Conference. They also discussed 
about opportunities for future cooperation. The meeting took place at the Royal Orchid 
Sheraton Hotel, on Tuesday January 23rd, 2017. 

The 500 gift sets from Edwards Lifesciences participants were collected 
and NCSWT staff will distribute them to the disabled students at Sri Sang Wang School 
and Prachabodee School on their behalf.   

 
 

 


